
      
 

 
 
 
 

Ho‘opili:  A New Trend In 
Sustainable Residential Development 

 
In the past, residential development on Oahu focused primarily on one thing:  building homes.   Today, a new trend in residential 
development is emerging that focuses on more than just building homes, but also on creating balanced communities where key 
aspects of people’s lives – where they live, shop, play, learn and gather with others – are fully integrated into a complete and 
sustainable development.  Ho‘opili , a 1,600-acre development on the Ewa Plain, is envisioned as such a community. 
 
Come and learn more about the Ho‘opili master planned community that will include up to 11,750 housing units,  commercial 
developments, a rail transit station, and other community uses from Dean Uchida, Vice President,  Ho‘opili, DR Horton, Schuler 
Division. 

Our featured speaker: 
 

Dean Uchida 
Vice President, Ho’opili, DR Horton, Schuler Division 

 

Wednesday, May 13, 2009 
Filipino Community Center Ballroom 

94-428 Mokuola Street (corner of Waipahu and Mokuola Streets) 
11:30 a.m. – 1:00 p.m.  Networking & buffet lunch 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Name:      

Company:    Phone:  

No. Attending:   Cost:    

Attendee Names: 1.   2.  

 3.   4.  
 
Payment: Cash or Check 

Please make checks payable to “West Oahu Economic Development Association” 
Mail to:  P.O. Box 700972, Kapolei, HI. 96709-0972 

RSVP deadline is Monday, May 11, 2009.  No shows & cancellations will be billed. 

For further information or to place a reservation, 
please contact Barbie Rosario 

Phone: 842-1600 * Fax:  847-6575 
Email:  bkcorp2@hawaiiantel.net 

Advance Registration by 05-11-09 
WOEDA Members:   $25 

OR WOEDA Member Table of 10: $250 
 
Non-Members/Guests:   $35 
At the Door:   $45 


